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My name is Erica Michener and I oppose HB 3063. I do not believe a child should be excluded from
schools because the parent chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due to religious or
philosophical reasons. I do not believe that the government should have the power to tell me what
medical procedures have to happen to my child. That is between us and our doctor. Please vote no on
HB 3063.
 
Thank you
 
Erica Michener
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